Dear Parents,

To book a place on the CycleTraining for Year 2 children who have not yet learned to ride
without stabilisers , please click on the link below.

https://cycleconfident.com/events/af648325-73e3-4137-9886-c02a699e4589/

The training will take place on the playground on 5th and 6th June and the children will
need to bring a change of clothes to wear for cycling and their bike and helmet if they have
these.

Thank you

Miss Brennan (Travel Plan Co-ordinator)
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